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17 May 2006 

Committee for Electronic Services — John Jones Chmn. 

On-Line Registration Checklist Database. 
We currently have 243 subscribers (up from 213 subscribers) averaging 2.3 years (up 
from 1.9) per subscriber and have received $3665.00 in subscription revenues. 
We have revamped the irisregister search engine so that we can use the Registrar’s 
information for the online database making it easier to maintain corrected information 
There is now only one database containing all the registered and reserved names as 
well as the entries from all the Checklists (the information from the 1949 and 1939 
Checklists will be minimal for a while). The R&I information will always lag by a 
year as per previous AIS Board stipulations 
We have the information for all registrations and corrections thru the 2004 R&I, the 
2005-2006 names, and reserved names ready for insertion into the database. When the 
updated is completed the database will have: 

1999, 1989, 1979, 1969, and 1959 Check Lists. 
Names (only) from the 1949 and 1939 Check Lists. 
Full registration information from the 2000-2004 R&Is 
Names (only) from the 2005 R&I 
Names from 2006 registrations (as of 8 May 06) 
Reserved Names (as of 8 May 06) 

Digital Projector 
The digital projector continues to be used throughout the year. Everyone that has used 
it has been very complimentary on its ease of use and how great it is to be able to 
view digital pictures 

AISBoard.org 
The AISBoard mailing lists seem to be working reasonably well, as does the 
download site for AIS Documents. 
All the messages are being archived. The archives for AISDiscuss and AISVote are 
accessible by the public. 
The question has been posed as to whether we should make the Board reports 
available to the public on the AIS Website 
It does not appear that the backup storage sites for the Secretary, Membership 
Secretary and Treasurer are not being used.. The AIS Board needs to establish a 
policy for how often information is archived, where it is archived, and what the scope 



of the information should be. These are password protected sites not available to 
anyone other than the specific individual, the AIS President, and myself as a backup. 

AIS Website 
The AIS Website continues to be managed in an extremely professional way by Chris 
Hollinshead. Many thanks an congratulations to him. 

I would like a board member to make the following motion: 

“That the AIS Board of Directors authorize an annual stipend for the AIS Webmaster 
of $2000. That $1000.00 of the stipend to be provided from the irisregister revenues 
in the Electronic Services Restricted fund and the remaining portion of the stipend be 
provided from the general fund.” 

 
 


